
 Spring Term 1 – Our topic is: 

Space  
 

Days to Remember: 
 

 

This half term the children have chosen to learn 

about Space. It is an exciting topic and will be very 

cross curricular. 

Have a look in our ‘Spaceship’ to see what the children 

would like to know and what they already know, you 

will be amazed!  

Tim Peake has been a big topic of conversation and 

the children are enjoying watching Tim Peake’s Cosmic 

Classroom.  

We will be looking at The Solar System, the history 

of space (the first man on the moon), travel in Space 

and what you might need to take with you, what does 

an astronaut do? Why is the sun important to us? 

Looking after our planet, to name just a few things we 

will be covering! 

We are also having ICT with a specialist from Fulford  

School alternate Thursdays, it would be very helpful 

if you could practise logging onto Purplemash with 

your child – thank you. 

 

Mrs Pemberton teaches: 

Mon, Tues, Wed & 

Thurs am  

Mrs Christison 

teaches:Thurs pm 

Mrs Wood     

teaches:Friday with 

 Year 1/2 

 

PE: Tuesdays & Fridays  

Forest School: 

Fridays (weather 

permitting), please 

have wellies and a 

warm coat in school 
 

 

 

Our Literacy work this half-term will 

mainly link with our topic work. We will 

continue to look at a range of texts 

together: fiction and non-fiction and 

writing for different purposes. 

 

 

In our Maths lessons we will be reviewing 

shape, looking at using familiar objects and 

common shapes to create patterns and build 

models. We will looking at estimating along 

with weight and capacity. 

 

 We will continue 

to focus on 

forming our 

letters properly 

along with 

introducing digraphs (two letters 

making one sound). I know that most of 

you have been in to watch our phonics, 

but feel free to come again!  

 
All the children will be reading in guided 

reading groups each week, as well as 

reading individually. Please remember to 

change your child’s home reading book 

regularly so that you can support your 

child’s reading development at home. 



 

  


